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Notice for Cyber Security Students (1D Starting from 181,182,183) 

In reference to the notice provided by the Dept. of SWE dated 12 October 2022 titled, "Notice for Cyber 

Security Students (1D Starting from 181, 182, 183), it to be notified that the deadline of given circular will 

be extended till 28 November 2022. 

No application in this regard will be allowed after the deadline. 

For any query, contact SWE office 

Md. Maruf Hassan Dr. Imran Mahmud 

Associate Professor Head, the Dept. of Software Engineering 
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